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recommendations to and receive recommendations from each of the standing 
committees based on the results of the evaluation and discussion. The academic 
senate will report the outcome of their evaluation to the ISPC in the following 
fall.  

 

3. Memorandum from College President to Norco College – Based on the previous 
year’s program review requests and the prioritization process, by the end of 
each academic year (or as soon thereafter as budget recommendations and 
decisions for the subsequent academic year have been made) the College 
President will submit a memorandum to the college-at-large that identifies 
which resource requests were funded. The Memorandum shall include positions 
that are approved for hiring as well as other resources. In instances in whi5(mem)-3(or)-3o47.519 5s 
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Planning Council, Business and Facilities Planning Council, Student Services Planning 

Council), and the linkages between strategic planning, program review, assessment and 

decision-making with the councils.  The survey was sent out to each of the councils’ co-

chairs on November 17, 2015, and they disbursed it electronically to their respective 

members.  A total of 35 council members responded with APC, BFPC, and SSPC 

http://www.norcocollege.edu/about/academic-affairs/Documents/SS-Research/Planning%20Councils%20Survey%20Summary-2015-16.pdf
http://www.norcocollege.edu/about/academic-affairs/Documents/SS-Research/AS_StandingCommittees_2015-16%20Data%20Summary.pdf


http://www.norcocollege.edu/about/president/strategic-planning/Documents/2016%20Year%20End%20Letter%20from%20the%20President%2006_08.pdf
http://www.norcocollege.edu/about/academic-affairs/Documents/SS-Research/Annual%20Progress%20Report%20on%20EMP%20Goals%20Objectives%20and%20Dashboard%20Indicators%202014-15.pdf
http://www.norcocollege.edu/about/academic-affairs/Documents/SS-Research/IEP_Survey_Summary_2016.pdf
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REPORT OF RESOURCE ALLOCATION 

The Vice President of Business Services made multiple reports to college constituencies 

regarding budget and resource allocation for the academic year in BFPC, ISPC, and 

COTW in September and October 2015 (see committee minutes during those months).  

During the presentation, topics such as new revenue, budget details, increases in 

categorical programs, the budget allocation model, and future challenges/opportunities 

were covered.  For all details of the report on resource allocation presented at COTW, 

please see the presentation at the following link. 

REPORT ON ANNUAL EVALUATION CYCLE 

The present report represents the final element of the annual cycle for evaluating 

strategic planning and decision-making processes for the 2015-16 academic year.  This 

report was presented to the Institutional Strategic Planning Council on December 7, 

2016.  The council then used this report as a tool by which to review and evaluate the 

evaluation cycle. 

http://www.norcocollege.edu/about/business-services/Documents/BudgetPresentations/2015-16%20Budget%20Presentation.pdf.pdf

